
  

Stocking 4 Seniors, is a program which brings Christmas joy to 
local seniors who are living in care facilities or are shut-ins within 
the Cold Lake and Bonnyville area.  

The Stockings 4 Seniors program was formed in November 2018, 
when it was evident that there wasn’t a program in our area to 
adopt a senior for Christmas. In 2018, we gifted 244 stocking and 
Christmas bags with the generous help from our great 
communities of Cold Lake and Bonnyville. 

 

At Stocking 4 Seniors, we believe that everyone 
should feel the joys of Christmas, however our 
seniors are often forgotten, or don’t have family in 
the area, leaving them alone.  We have seniors in 
our community that do not always receive a gift or 
visitors.  Stockings 4 Seniors would like to provide 
stockings to as many seniors as possible in the Cold 
Lake and Bonnyville Area to bring them Christmas 
joy.  

 

 

Thank you all for helping us give 
our local seniors in facilities and 
shut-ins some Christmas Joy! 

  

 

Our Donation drive will commence on November 12th 

2019.  Please watch for details on the Facebook pages;      

Stockings 4 Seniors in the Bonnyville and Cold Lake 

area or Age Friendly Cold Lake,                                                     

email stockings4seniors@gmail.com for further details. 
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